
 
 

    

     
November 11, 2024 
 
 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 

121 7th Place E, Suite 350 

Saint Paul, MN 55101-2147 

 

RE: Opposition of the Otoe-Missouria Tribe to Magellan Pipeline Reroute (MPUC Docket No. IP7109/PPL-23-109)  

Hawe pi (Good day) 

The Otoe-Missouria Tribal Historic Preservation Office has gained opposition from the Otoe-Missouria Tribal Council to the above-

mentioned project. Enclosed is an approved and signed resolution passed by the Otoe-Missouria Tribal Council, the governing body, 

asserting the Otoe-Missouria’s opposition to the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission’s decision to grant a permit to Magellan 

Pipeline for Reroute in Docket No. IP7109/PPL-23-109.  

The Otoe-Missouria Tribal Historic Preservation Office looks forward to receiving and reviewing the future information regarding this 

project. Please forward any copies to ewhitehorn@omtribe.org when they become available. 

Should you have further questions or concerns, please contact me. 
 
 

Thank you, 
 

 
Elsie Whitehorn  
Otoe-Missouria Tribe 
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 
 

Enlc. 
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